Autumn 2 Newsletter Reception

Dear Parents,

Our topic for Autumn 2 will be Terrific Tales

The books we will be using are:

- Goldilocks and the three bears
- The three little pigs
- Jack and the beanstalk
- Little Red Riding Hood
- The Gingerbread man

Areas we will be covering throughout the half term:

- Recipes
- Writing lists
- Habitats
- Friendships
- Emotions
- Building confidence

Things you can be doing at home:

- Read everyday
- Practice reading and writing numbers up to 20
- Practise your high frequency words
- Practise forming letters.

RE: Our next theme for RE is **Birthday:**

We will be learning about Advent and the Christmas story. Please share the nativity story at home and go to mass if it is possible. You may even find nativity scenes you could visit.

Family Learning Project - Due in on Friday 1st December 2023.

As we will be learning about the nativity in class we thought it would be lovely if you could learn about it at home. You may want to make your own nativity set, dress up as the people from the story, visit a nativity or simply draw and write about the nativity story. Any project is fine to complete but we would love to see what you do. Please send in pictures via google classroom or you can email it to EYFS@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk If you make a physical project please bring it into class.



Stay safe and take care,

Miss Sango-Jackson & Miss Jenkins

Reception Teachers